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Dear SMS Families,

Happy New Year! I hope you had a great break and that all of 
you were able to spend time with family and friends. We are looking 
forward to the second half of the school year and excited to have ALL 
grade levels in the building.  As I review attendance and report cards, I 
notice a couple of things that show a lot about our school community.  

Attendance- Most students who do extremely well in class have 
great attendance. They attend virtual classes every day and sign in on 
time. They use “Virtual Wednesday” wisely and get extra help through 
the teacher’s office hours. These things are important to learning and 
we certainly understand that students do sometimes get sick and there 
is the need for some absences, but there is a lot learned every moment 
we are in class. 

Participation- Students who are performing well in the classroom 
are actively engaged. I can see it in visits to classrooms, the comments 
that teachers make as feedback, and in the conversations we have with 
students. I highly recommend all parents encourage active participation 
in class. 

Finally, I just want to remind everyone how much I appreciate 
everyone’s efforts during this challenging time.  It has truly been a team 
and community effort to get us to this point and we will continue with 
that spirit into 2021. 

REMINDER:

Technology assistance is 
available through the 

district help desk:
 Use this link to get help!

Add us on Social Media!
Facebook
Instagram

Twitter

School Pictures 
School pictures will be 
modified for this year. 

Students have been sent 
an email to submit a 

headshot for the virtual 
yearbook  

Reminder: 
A lot of information is 

posted in our Parent Hub. 
Save or bookmark this link 
so you can stay up to date 
on important information!

Important Dates:
January 11th - IReady assessment window opens
January 19th - Blue Cohort scheduled to return to school, school starts at 7am
January 22nd - IReady assessment window closes
January 29th - End of Marking Period 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEp0mlW1wkwwDuAwFN8fVbk6GBdmkatXbJY6MQmlZIjTKDYA/viewform
https://forms.gle/sEkm2pqaczHQRS6x9
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home
https://sites.google.com/necsd.net/southmiddleschool/home


Do you need Help Getting Your Child Back on Track 
Academically? 

● We at SMS recommend the following strategies 
for academic success during remote learning: Be 
in attendance for class, participate and be present 

● Stay on top of your assignments, work on them 
the night they are given 

● Ask for help from Teachers, Counselors, 
Administrators, or Teaching Assistants 

● Use Wednesdays to complete assignments, get 
help from your Teachers, and do something to 
help yourself as a Social Emotional Learner 

● Take a breath and take things one step at a time

8th Grade Coming 
to South Video

Information 
for coming 

to and 
leaving 
South

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eYy1voXH3EsBIQCgSjnzsRlE7rhKlVqG/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1E68lwZf98jzKstTkMlDV7D_wBNSRntbPl1k9t7u9vAw/edit?usp=sharing






1st Place
Grace Musante

2nd Place
Sabrina DiDomenico

3rd Place
Natalia Aragon Nava

1st Place
Michael 

Ferraiuolo

2nd Place
Ryan Salony

3rd Place
Emily G. 

“Soar” - Song Written & Performed by
Mikaiyla Flowers




